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 Thank You for Reading this Newsletter! 
As you may have gathered from last week’s text, we have become concerned by a 
number of parents, who are not reading the most up to date news about school and 
their children. 
Communication is at the centre of our relationship with parents and we all have a 
role to play. I know several members of staff have been shocked by parents openly 
saying they do not read the newsletter, although they receive them.  
Clearly it is not only disappointing but detrimental to those parents’ children.  
New Year has gone but let’s all make it a late resolution to always open the      
Parentmail attachment and read the most recent newsletter…. surely we have all got 
three minutes to spare? 
 
If you are experiencing problems with your Parentmail please talk to the office who 
will be able to support you. Paper copies are also available in the entrance and the 
latest newsletter is also on the school website. 

World Book Day 7th March       
To celebrate World Book Day the children should have received a £1 book voucher 
last week, which can be redeemed at any book shop during the month of March. 
On Thursday 7th March, if children choose they may come to school dressed as a 
book character. 

Red Nose Day                                               Friday 15th March 
To celebrate Red Nose Day (next Friday), pupils are allowed to come to school     
under the theme of  “Wear Something Funny or  Something 
Red”.       
They could come in fancy dress, wear something red or perhaps 
wear their clothes backwards or even come in their pyjamas. 
For the privilege of dressing up we would like each child to    
donate at least £1 or more if you choose.   
Thank you for your support. 



 

Science Photograph 
To celebrate Science Week, we will be launching a  
science competition this week in school. 
Children are encouraged to take a photograph that 
shows “movement” or “physics in motion”. 
The photograph can be taken by camera, phone or 
IPad. 
All entries are to be sent to 
wembrookwow@welearn365.com  
Or if you prefer, a printed copy can be brought in 
and given to the office. 
One entry per child 
Name and class  
Title of the photograph if you wish. 
Closing date Wednesday 20th March. 
 
The best entries will win an Amazon    
voucher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Easter Bingo                    
What would you have given to see Da Vinci add his first brushstroke to the canvas when 
starting the Mona Lisa, or being in The Cavern when Johnny and the Silver Beatles first  
performed? 
 
Sadly those magical moments have long gone but you can come to Easter Bingo and see Mr 
Bingo himself, wrap his silk like tongue around the classic words “Rugby Team...Number 
Fifteen”! 
 

Thursday 14th March 
The  bingo will take place in the main hall. Doors will be open at 6:30pm, with the first 
game at 7:00pm. 
Children are welcome, if accompanied by an adult. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has generously   
given. We are still on the lookout especially, for 
Easter eggs and bottles.  
Thank you 
 
 


